
Weekly Notices ​ ​2 – 5 March
 

• Notes	on	Bridge	E.que1e:
• SCORING:	We	con.nue	to	have	issues	in	all	rooms	with	incorrect	or	unverified

scores	being	entered	in	Bridge	tabs.	PLEASE,	if	you	are	siJng	South	and	in	control
of	the	Bridge	tab,	DO	NOT	con.nue	pressing	bu1ons	aNer	entering	the	score!
Slide	the	tablet	over	to	your	East	opponent	and	INSIST	that	they	check	the	score
before	THEY	press	“Accept”.	Correc.ng	these	errors	is	tedious	and	an	unnecessary
drain	on	folks	that	volunteer	their	efforts	for	all	of	us	to	enjoy	the	game.

• AVIOD	DELAYS:	If	your	table	is	running	behind	the	pace	of	play,	DO	NOT	stop	&
review	the	hand	aNer	play	is	finished.	This	informa.on	is	available	on-line	and	can
be	reviewed	later,	just	note	the	board	#	being	played.	If	you	are	not	sure	how	to
access	this	informa.on,	please	ask	any	Director.

 
• IMPROVERS	LESSONS	will	be	held	only	this	Wednesday	evening	and	next	at	7	PM,	then

a	hiatus	as	Beginner	lessons	start.	Please	contact	Kay	in	advance	if	a1ending	so	there
are	enough	boards	available.	Please	try	to	arrange	a	partner,	although	Kay	may	be
able	to	help	you	find	one.

 
• BEGINNER	LESSONS	are	star.ng	18th	March.		Please	take	some	flyers	and	hand	out	to

friends,	family	and	anyone	in	the	community	whom	you	think	may	be	interested.
 

• Any	subscrip.ons	outstanding	are	now	delinquent	and	the	fee	is	$98.	If	you	are	not
planning	on	con.nuing	your	membership	please	let	us	know	so	we	can	take	you	out
of	the	database.
 

• VOUCHERS	–	Remember,	if	you	buy	10	vouchers	at	one	.me,	you	get	one	free,	bringing
the	cost	down	to	just	$3.63	per	session!	Vouchers	can	be	purchase	with	cash	or	by
paying	online	to	the	Club	bank	account.	Just	bring	along	your	receipt	of	payment.
 

• PLEASE,	to	help	the	'money	collectors'	each	week,	can	we	please	just	have	vouchers	or
gold	coins?	PLEASE	avoid	small	change	and	try	to	refrain	from	$20	or	$50	bills!




